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The noble Polish family de la Barre Bodenham





Die adlige polnische
Familie de la Barre Bodenham







Jan, the son of Lubna
Przybysław , a student at the University of Kraków 1412. Lubna
village divided into two parts in the first half of the fifteenth
century , was named Lubna by his heirs Lubna Jakuszowa and
Jarosławowa ( Jakuszy Lubna , Lubna Yaroslav ) . After Kossakowski
Jaroslaw , the heir of Shadows and Half Lubna , bailiff Sieradzki
1440 should be the progenitor of Cieńskich and Lubienskis . Jakob
with Lubna , courtier Wladyslaw of Varna, in 1440 received from the
king 200 fines for Luboli in Sieradzki ( Inwen . Arch . Kor. )
Elisabeth of Dzierlina Lubienska , 1473-1474 , confirmation in
Otockich , his grandfather and uncle with a dowry . Jacob with
Lubna in 1495 secured his wife Żerosławskiej , daughter of
Katarzyna of wolf cubs , 80 fines dowry on their estates , and his
wife donated in 1512 his share of wolf cubs . In the same year he
was elected supervisor of Wojciech Wilczkowskiego and in 1515
shared with Otockiemi wolf cubs. This Żerosławska is probably
identical to Elizabeth of Dzierlina . Jaroslaw Łubieński 1507 and
January 1515, available in Sieradz ( gr sieradz . , and Szadek . )
. Jan Łubieński from Lubna with his wife Dorothy Porajównej
Złobnickiej , otherwise Kuczewski , had a son Świętosława the
father of several branches Lubiskis already existing . Świętosław ,
heritage and Lubna Brodzyna , married, in 1561 , Barbara Zapolska ,
daughter of Benedikt and Agnes Pstrokońska , died 1592 buried in
Wągłczewie , left daughters Zofję , Abbess Ołobocką , whose brother
Maciej issued tombstone and Margaret for Sebastjan Starczewskim and
sons Adalbert , Jan , Matthew , and Stanislaus Martin , Jesuit ,
who died in 1651 , All brothers , except for Jan who has since died
, lined up a new church in Wągłczewie and the cannon at the tomb of
Christ with Miechowa put in 1626 . Her mother died in the 70 - m
years 1611 , buried by children in Gniezno Cathedral. On the
tombstone mentioned that they had ten children , apparently three
died young. Wojciech born. 1565 Gniezno canon 1593 pastor in
Opatówek in 1594 royal secretary , Kraków canon 1617 the dean of
Posen , the pastor of Pultusk and średzki , Canon T -go Jerzy in
Gniezno , Canon Plock 1632 died 5 - it October in 1640 , in Pultusk
to bury. Maciej born. February 2, 1572 , canon of Posen and Gniezno
, 1597 , 1602 , royal secretary , pastor Łęczycki 1607
administrator from 1611 to 1614 , the mines of Kraków, Kraków canon
1612 , the curator of Sandomierz 1616 the pastor general miechowski
1617 the bishop of Chelm 1620 , Poznań 1627 years , Kujawski 1631
Archbishop of Gniezno , 1641 , died in 1652 Łowiczu One of the
noblest and najzasłużeńszych Polish bishops so for the Church and
for the country. At all the stations through which enter , left
ample evidence of their glorious activities, so in the spiritual
world , such as materjalnej (i- ; Encykl church ; Lassen . ) .
Among other primates Foundation has a new chapel for the miraculous
image in Czestochowa and a chapel in the cathedral in Gniezno , the
salaries of pastors of the Lubienskis family and twelve mansjonarzy
. Stanislav , b . Lubna 1573 , 1598 , the doctor rights , royal
secretary and canon of Gniezno 1599 cantor 1606 the pastor of
Gniezno 1608 , Canon of Ermland , a canon and archidjakon Kraków
1613 regent Crown Celery 1614 currency Kraków 1615 , abbot Tyniec
1618 bishop Luck 1622 vice chancellor of Crown in 1625 the bishop
of Plock 1627 , renounced podkanclerstwa November 23, 1627 , as a
worthy and merit brother Maciej died in 1640 , author of numerous
historical works , wrote a beautiful Latin , together with his
brother Maciej wrote inventory archives of the crown , and of the
common costs had to file Sieradz and rewrite Szadkowska . In 1626
he bought part of Wągrodna and Will Jarosz , which in 1637 Wiktor
Krzyzanowski sold , bought a 1634 Old Miastków from Lasocki 1637
wrote the chapter on Czermin Sum of Plock and Mount ( adj ; . .
Encykl Church , M. 158 f 261, 180 f 610; ...Perp Czers 7 335 f ; 8
f 9, 9 f 207 , 385 and 429 ) . Jan , b . In 1569 Świętosława died
for the second time in a row Son , writer Magistrates Sieradzki
1598 , buried in 1617 by the Wrocieryżu brothers in Miechowie (
Star. Monum . ) , was the first to be married to Anna Balińska ,
who was the son of Jerome. Jan married Zofję a second time
Wyleżyńską born. 1592 died the daughter of Jan, the writer
magistrate Wielun buried in 1648 in Wągłczewie and her son
Adalbert. Jerome and his wife Catherine Lubiatowską , received the
1638 in aldermanship Bogumilowice Sieradzki (M 183 f 56), died 1644
his son Sigismund, Esquire Sieradzki 1648 ensign and already
greater 1655 elector, with Sieradzki , Jan Kazimierz and Michał
received Kłobia 1661 in Brest ( Sig . 3 f 201), published 1649,
financial first wife , Marjannie Trojanowska at the Franciscan
Piotrkow (Koss.), together with his second wife, Cecylją Opacka ,
wojewodzianką derpską , struck up with her family in 1655 and
confirmed the Dembinski debts in 1660 (M. 232 f. 249; DW 52 902 f.;
A. Krak . ). On the other wives left Zygmunt daughters Helena for
Stanislaw naval governor paternal, and Anna for Aleksander Dąmbskim
, Swordbearer Inowrocław , living in a widow in 1715 , and sons ,
Boguslaw and Kazimierz . Kazimierz , Kraków canon 1675 money to the
court Lublin 1689 canon Sandomierz 1690 auxiliary bishop of Kraków
heraklejski and 1701 , the administrator djecezji Kraków 1702
nominated bishop of Chelm 1702 and 1705 the abbot Czerwieński , the
appointed bishop of Kraków in 1710 , took djecezj extremely
gracious and benevolent guardian of orphans , died May 2, 1719 ,
Boguslaw , sometimes spelled Jan Boguslaw , colonel and groom ,
received a life sentence in 1701 , Wełcza 1709 the major general
was bachmistrzem Bochnia , Mr. High Steward of the Crown 1714
Kastellan von Sandomierz 1728 Cavalier of the Order of the White
Eagle , 1730 Parliament elected a member of 1710 Danzig , 1711
witnessed report on life in prison with his wife Teresa Bielinska ,
marszałkówną big the crown , received a 1715 year a consensus on
the Assignment of county paternity, 1726 and received the
Kreisvorsteheroświęcimski and consensus on the assignment of these,
together with his wife consensus on assignment Lek 1736 resigned
from bachmistrzostwa for the son of Casimir , 1738 r son Sigismund
County. deceased father , rented 1,739 Moszyńskiemu good
kasztelanji Sandomierz , died in 1740 , widow sold the rest of the
1746 part of the Radzymin property Czartoryski . In addition to
these , he is still Boguslaw's third son by Matthew Józef and
daughters Marjanna for Tomekasz Coordinate Zamoyski who died in
1736, and Isabella Helena, widow of Józef Anthony Chrystjanie
Gabaleony Mr. _ de Salmour 1759 the court of Archduchess Anna
housekeeper in 1780 (M. 220 f 223 ; Sig 17-21 and 26; Zap Or 65 726
f ; DW 61 f 1411, 71 f 543 - . . . . 550, 96 f. 128; . . person
Czers 24 f 431; VL VI f 94 , 99 and 313) . Maciej Józef , Kraków
canon 1731 , turned dziekanję Warmia on kanonję T -go Michał Castle
Kraków , Kraków archidjakon 1752 the dean of Gniezno 1758 tłomacz
author of various works and sermons , sold 1766 years Okse and
monks Wąsowicz , died 1770 (i- ; Łętowe ; . . Chęcin Gr 24 f 399,
VL VII f 136) . Zygmunt , assignment of the governor's father to
the father's 1738 adjutant general of the Saxon army , received a
1749 letter to the regiment przypowiedny Dragonja after Rozycki (
sig . 28 ) , major general royal army , married , in 1752 , in
Kraków Marjanna Dembińska , chorążankę Zator , died 1755 , the
widow went 2 for Ignacy Zaluski v. in 1756 , and the only son
Vincent, remained under the care of his uncle 1755 child died ( sig
. 28, gr Krak 366 f 2130 and 2488 . 369f1052). Kazimierz,
bachmistrz Bocheński 1736 , and the governor jadownicki 1738 ,
after his father , bridegroom , testified in 1744 record for life
with his wife Jadwiga Rudnicka , chorążanką Bydgoszcz , the first
time v. Markova Szembek , the governor of Brest Kujawska governor
Lelowskiej 1746 r , Treasurer of Prussia 1746 , died 1765 , and his
widow left the same year , the county Lelowskiej Kalinowski , 1766
, and daughter and son-in-law jadownickie Łętowskim . After
Kazimierz were only two daughters : Anna , wife of Aleksander
Łętowski , cupbearer of Kraków 1765 , died 1769 , and Constance for
Roh Kossowski , Treasurer Crown Court . Both 1766 acquired
Przebendowski Palace in Warsaw Jezuicka and niece Constance Jozefa
are on the retreat after the grandmother and mother, 1770-1780 (
Sig . 26 and 31, MP; . . Chancellor 32 II f 112, M. 272 f 229 , 279
f 474 ; DW 806 f 85 , f 89 595 and 96 128 f) . Wojciech, Jan's
second son, from Niesiecki stolnik and money Sieradzki 1643 ,
ensign greater Sieradzki 1646 elector Johann Casimir , castellan
Sieradzki and the governor przedecki 1649 , died 1653 , so that
with his wife, Teofili Berg, wojewodzianki Mazovia , five daughters
and three sons. widow is for 2- wife of Wladyslaw Mycielski , sword
bearer Kalisz 1661 with daughters , after Niesiecki , one was for
Olszowski , podstolim Kalisz, the other for Denhoff , sword bearer
Łęczycki , the third for Mikołaj Siemianowskim , judge Wieluń ;
Zofja for Stanislaw Mączyński , died 1692, and Aleksander,
Franciscan in Wieluniu . Sons : Stanislaw , Maciej and Jan , signed
, with the province of Sieradzki , the election of Johann Casimir .
Jan wrote Lubna Raciborskiemu 1654 and acquired another good years
in 1670 with his wife, Joanna Urbańska did not leave descendants.
v. Stanislav Stanislav Andrzej, Kraków canon 1654 and secretary of
the king, still lived in 1670 ( Zap . Or 596 41 f, 52 f 742; . .
1155 DW 50 f, 52 f. 19, 340, 669 and 756, 54 f 1538 f VL IV 80 and
119) . Maciej third Kasztelanic Sieradzki , the governor
wągłczewski , heir Lubna , Kalinowy , Szczytnik , elector of king
Michał of Sieradzki , was still alive 1700 in which he reached a
consensus on the allocation of Wągłczewa ( Sig . Hands. Oss . 262 f
28 ), with his wife Teresa Radolińskiej was to have twenty
children, most of whom died at a young age; brought up five sons.
With daughters only know one , Konstanz, the widow of Kazimierz
Wstowskim 1743 I. Andrzej, Canon Kalisz, a student at the
University of Padua, 1687 the pastor of the chapel in the Gniezno
Cathedral Lubienskis 1688 , Kraków Canon 1709 Gniezno 1711 years ,
Scholas Kraków 1721 , died 1730 . II. Aleksander, the sub-judge
earthly podwojewodziego 1720 , and the earthly judge Kalisz 1738
castellan of Gniezno 1749 Elector Leszczynski 1733 , married 1 -o
v. Anna with Wężyk Jan Ciświcką , 2 -o from the mariana Radomicką ,
wojewodzianką Poznan , died childless 1754 ( Kossak . ) . III.
Stanislaw , the third son of Matthias , by Anna Karska had sons
Wojciech and Jan, who as successors unknown to us closer to
Francis, the heir Flaszczynej Will, who lived in Sieradz
Walewskiemi 1730-1731 year (A. Sieradz .) Sued. Wojciech , steward
Piotrkowski 1755 cupbearer Szadkowski 1764 , renounced in favor of
his son podczaszostwa 1770 , bought 1759 Bronczyn of 60,000
guilders for Bartochowskiego ( Gr Kalis . Rf 1533-1761 ) , who in
his will of cousin , monkey, left, with Anna Cywińska , daughter
Józefa , for Cajetan Grodzickim , cześnikiem Sieradzki and son
Piotr , are endowed with primates will 3000 guilders and 12 fines
silver , butler to his father Szadkowski 1770 the Order of the
Knight T-go Stanislaus 1792 Chojna heir , who died 1794 Piotr ,
married 1 -o v. the Kunegunda Grodzicka , chorążanką Wielun , left
the second wife, Josefa Korytowska , cześnikówny Kalisz, daughter
of Ursula and sons: Anthony, after that at Józefa Dąmbski ,
wojewodzicówny Sieradz , daughter Marja Grabska , Wladyslaw and
Józef . Vladyslaw Ignatius Antonius, b . Chojna 1766 Polish army
lieutenant Groom 1788 , married 1789 , the first time to Frances v.
Radzimińska , wojewodzianką Gniezno , who divorced him and married
Sulerzyskiego , only 2 from v. Barbara Garbowska , died in Chojno
in 1807 . With his first wife, the son of Józef , on the other -
Stefan childless, Anthony Józef Brzeska and Emilja Jozefów Sadowska
, Józef , b died 1888 . 1792 the heir Budziszewa , Kiączyna ,
fibers , Gorzuchowa , an officer in the Polish army , married in
1819 , Konstanz Bojanowska , Boguslaw daughter , died 1846 and his
widow went 2 for V. ' s Wandalin WODPOL . Daughter of Marja, she
married Józef Wierzbińskiego , two sons: Stanislaw and Boguslaw.
Franz Stanislaus Kostka Boguslaw Leonard, born. 1822 Budziszewa
heirs died 1892 married to 1849, with his wife Eleanor Jaraczewski
, 2-o v. Władysławów Grabowska , had one daughter: Gabrjelę for
Boleslaw Sowinski ; Marja nun, who died in 1879, and sons , Matthew
, b . 1851 , who died in 1899 , the heir Budziszewa , after which
the hr . Baworowska Hedwig, daughter of Wanda and Zofja and
Franciszek, b. in 1859 Stryszów heirs who in 1886 in Kraków Rozalją
Gorczyńska , daughter of Julius and Rozalji Czaykowski the Marja
Kazimierzow Skrochowska , Rozalja , Stanislaus, Anna Zofja and
Wojciech born married. 1894 in Stryszów . Boguslav born. 1825
Kiączyna heirs died in 1885 , so those married to Anna Wierzbinski
died in 1849 1892 : Constance Wenzels Swinarski ; Stanislava for
Paweł Zakrzewski , 1878; Arthur born. 1852 killed in a duel with an
officer in the Prussian 1887 ; Adalbert, born. 1856 killed in a
hunting accident in 1903 after which the 1884 married Joanna
Chełkowska Marja Alfredowa Piwnicka ; Anna ; Józef and Boguslaw, b.
1893 Tadeusz, born. 1861 , 1885 , the Anna Łyskowską , Mieczyslaw
's daughter , who died in 1898 , married Antoni Wit , the son of
Wladyslaw with his second wife , born. 1807 Will Czewojewskiej
Erben, then Wapienka , died of Roksol in 1879 Sulerzyską married ,
died 1873 , was with her , Frances Janow Moszczeńska , died in
1859; Prakseda by Józef Golczową ; Hedwig Juljanowę Ponikiewska ;
Ladislaus, born. 1839 Wapienka heir; and Witold butt heirs who have
a -o voto von Grabowska , 2 -o v. Karolina Nasierowska , married,
by whose son Bogdan, died, and daughter Zofja . Józef , the third
son of Piotr cupbearer , married 1 -o v. the Ostrowska , the second
time with Louise v. Czarnecka , left daughters Louise for Leon
Taczanowskim ; Alexandra for August Rozdejczerem ; Jan and Caroline
for Jarmund ; and sons , Jan Hilary , and Napoleon Adam
wylegitymowanych along with his father with the nobility in the
kingdom . Jan Hilary , the President of the Court of Appeal , so a
senator in 1842 , the heir Stawiszyn and Szczekocin , married 1 -o
v. the Pelagją Zajączkówną , followed by 2- voto Konstanz with
Nadole Łącka , widow of the Roman, Rutkowski, a 3-on BC the niece
of his Kazimiera Jarmundówną , who after his death renewed marriage
vows with Mukhanov and finally with Ganeckim . From the first wives
estate daughters Gabrjela for Konstanty Wyskotą Zakrzewski and
Eliza for Aleksander Radolińskim and sons : Alfred , the Stawiszyn
heir , married to Marj Brzezińska who left: Konstantin, Anthony and
Marjana Marjana , who died in 1890, and Arthur, the heir to
Szczekocin , died 1870 who, with Kossowska Louise, born the
daughter Gabrjela for Wladyslaw Stojowskim and sons Stefan. 1860
Arthur, b . in 1862 and Louis, born. 1864 died young. Napoleon Adam
, heir Starzenic , married to Jozefa Rozdejczerówną , died 1868 ,
had a daughter and sons Bialecki : Honorjusza , heir Buczek , who
died unmarried , 1906 , and Józef , b. in 1847, who died in 1909,
Starzenic heir, who married in 1870, died Jadwiga line, daughter of
Edward, 1895, from whom the children: Edward, the heir Łaszew born.
1871 Teresa Skarżyńska married, is with her, Stanislaus, b. 1906
and Isabella; Jadwiga, wife of Stanislaw Radonski , died in 1906;
Stanislav dead child ; Józef , b . 1877 died 1895 years ; Casimir ,
born. 1878 Starzenic heir , married a 1906 Naramicach Alexandra
Magnuską , that is: Hedwig , Ladislaus , born. Casimir 1909 , born.
1910 ; Jan , b . 1880 ; Zofja Kind died, and Marja for Anthony
Orzechowski . Jan , the second son of Stanislaw and brother
Adalbert , cupbearer Szadkowski , in the records style until after
the death of his cześnikiem szadkowskim , married with Anna
Sczaniecka had with her four daughters ( Kossak . ) and sons
Stephan , Michał , Józef and Aleksander . v. Stefan Stefan Wojciech
, pastor of the chapel Lubienskis 1758 Gniezno Canon 1761
trzemeszeński abbot , Knight T-go Stanislaw 1784 and 1791 of the
White Eagle , auxiliary bishop of Gniezno bibljeński and 1790 ,
consecrated in 1791 r , died 1808 Michał , the primate of Wladyslaw
included on educational and endowment proof for the sum of 30,000
guilders , Elector of Stanislaus August , the Sieradzki , general
adjutant king 1774 the captain of the royal army , 1775 , groom
1775 testified record for life with his wife Monica Gąsiorowska ,
daughter of Augustine, castellan Bydgoszcz 1774 bought and 1775
Słonczyn Ogrodzieniec who sold Mroczkiewiczowi in 1781 made a deal
with the husband's brother Leon and his wife inscribed 53,500
guilders on their lands in 1776. Kalinowo , Gorzałów , Garbów was
acquired by Felix Łubieński in 1780 along with his wife Pernette
confirming the sum on Pielaszkowicach in the Year 1786 Sejm 1789
elected to the commission in business Sieradzki , with a 2-hour v.
with married. Jozefa Mikorska , heiress Lang Church, died September
23, 1826, he left daughters Julja for Wladyslaw Podczaskim and
Emilja , the first time v. Mohl from the 2- o v. Płonczyńską (M 286
f 99; Perp . . Czers 528 34 f, 35 f 50 and 169, 36 and 297 f 182,
Deb Czers 1 f 15 and 64; . . . DW 394 91 f, 92 f and 96 682 f 21 ;
97 f 670 , f 529 102 , VL ) . Józef , by Joanna Koszuckiej , 2 -o
voto Andrzejow Radonski had one son, Vincent. Aleksander, Marjanny
Czaplicki , left a son of StefanAdam , the judge Landowner
Wloclawek , appointed judge of the appeal Poznan 1807
wylegitymowanego nobility in the kingdom , still living 1842 From
left: Adam Bogumiły Goskównej's daughters Marjanna for Vincent
Grodzińskim ; Magdalena Walenty Grodzińskim and son Seweryn.
Seweryn, Przeremba heir, who died in 1871, with his wife, Felicia
von Milewski , the first time v. Sewerynów Choromanski, who died in
1885, had only one daughter Józefa Adam Helbich , Konar heir ,
Advisor Director Szcz Radom Tow . Cr . Ziems . , Died 1908 . IV.
Wojciech , the fourth son of Matthias , signed 1733 election
Leszczynski , with the province of Kalisz, with his wife, Teresa
Orzelska had children James, who primates a will 1,800 guilders ,
childless with Juljanną Kałowską and Aleksander signed ,
wągłczewskiego Starosta 1743 Lubna heir to Wiktorją Kałowska
married. In one of his primate sons , definitely Casimir , wrote
2000 guilders for education, and secondly, the City Council
wągłczewskiemu , 1,300 guilders . They exchange their heralds three
: Casimir , Michał and St. Adalbert , but it was obvious , and the
fourth Antoni ; Daughter Anna married Wojciech Ordęgę . Kazimierz,
b. 1743 , doctor of both rights , canon 1795 archidjakon Gniezno
1809 the pastor of the Lubienskis chapel , died 1814 (i-) . Michał
, Canon Kalisz, Pastors Wartski and Kalinowski ( Koss. ) .
Wojciech, married to Anna Gałczyńska , died childless. Anthony ,
Elector of Stanislaus August , the Sieradzki , the governor
wągłczewski in 1771 received the law commonality on Wągłczów in
1773 for his wife , Christine von Bogusławskich ( Kancl . 51 II f
257) . V. Maciej , the fifth son of Matthew , the heir Kalinowej ,
Elector Augustus II , the province of Poznań , elected 1709 on the
Sieradzki regional council captain Sieradzki district , the tax
commissioner and administrator salary Sieradz , should catch
Sieradzki , died in 1710 , left, with Marjanny von Romiszowic
Stokowska , minor children under the care of his uncle Aleksander:
Giertrudę later by Jan Taczanowski , master of the pantry
trembowelskiego issued ( . . i- ; Deb Czers 2 138 f. ); Vladyslaw
and FLORJANA . Wladyslaw Aleksander, b . November 11, 1703 in
Kalinowej , dedicated to the spiritual and rapidly progressed
godnościach . Depot Łęczycki , a canon of Gniezno , pastor of the
miter prelate Monsignor Grace 1726 scholas Kraków 1730 , the dean
of Gniezno 1742 , the writer of the crown 1742 , abbot paradyski
1748 curator of Sandomierz 1752 the archbishop of Lemberg in 1757
archbishop of Gniezno 1759 individual orders : White Eagle in 1757
and T -1765 , Stanislaw they received a banner hussarską 1764 died
June 20, 1767 . A huge effort rebuilt Gniezno the cathedral burned
, mostly swojemi fund , founded the printing house in Łowiczu ,
noble , pious , charitable , zealous in the fulfillment of the
tasks , he found time to write the Polish General Geography , which
features a very Bartoszewicz . In politics like primates and
interrex , gave the cause Młodziejowskiemu , towering over him with
intelligence and cunning. In his will, according to which the
foundations pobożnemi , not only the sum of the left large family.
Florjan as Czesnik Piotrkowski and ensign signed , the ground
Sieradz , Leszczynski election , but that has hold office , Esquire
, Rawa 1735 nominated the pantry Wieluń 1742 as a result of false
news of the death of Karśnickiego , it also took over , and was in
1744 the ensign was Piotrkow and podstarościm and judge a city
Sieradzki , writer earthly Sieradzki 1746 years , and the governor
Kruszwica 1760 , resigned from writing and the county that year ,
and was provincial governor Poznan died on June 27 September 28 ,
1760 . Already married in 1751 1 -o v. the Bogumila Walewska ,
daughter of Adalbert and Domicelli Nowomiejska died , concentrated
on the successor of her children part of the New Town of estates
and sold them in 1752 Granowskim , sheltering children after paying
the debt of 28,000 guilders for Kalinowie remaining ( Raws gr . ) .
The governor's second wife, Marjanna Wilkowskich , the first time
v. Stefanów Trembińska , Podstolina trembowelska , still alive 1781
(A. mode . or . ). With his first wife leave Voivode son of
Celestine and three daughters , the primate wrote 10,000 guilders.
With them Kunigunde , already in 1751 was the wife of Józef
Magnuski ; Magdalena testified saving a life sentence in 1760 and
in 1780, with her husband, Stanislaw Rychłowskim , castellan
spicimierskim , heir Boglewic ; Margaret was with Cajetan
Radolińskim 1767 ( adj , M. 272 f 113; 140 perp Czers f 31 and f 36
146 248 , Deb Czers 1 318 f , 2 f 17, Gr . . . . . raw material. )
. Celestine groomed in 1753 by his father and Piwonice Zagorzynek
received in 1757 he married Paweła Szembekówną , starościanką Brest
, stepdaughter of Casimir Łubieński , died in 1759 , leaving only
the son Felix de Valois, widow and went 2 for v . 's Jan Potocki ,
Starosta guzowskiego and 3 -o v. 1763 for AndrzejFr . Oginski ,
castellan of Trakai , Grand Marshal of Lithuania, died 1797 Felix
de Valois, b . 1758 in Minodze , after the death of his father and
grandfather, taken into custody by the primate and entrusted to
Kossowskiemu , treasurer, and Młodziejowskiemu in 1766; able ,
educated, raised high in very difficult times and putting great
merit so generally for the country and for his family. Collected in
the footsteps of their ancestors and ordered the royal archives ,
saved them from destruction provided the main archive. Member of
the Sejm Kalisz 1778 and Sieradzki of Parliament from 1788 to 1792
, the great , the governor nakielski and knight T- go Stanislaw
1778 sold Kalinowa , Garbow and Gorzałów Michael Łubieńskiemu in
1780 acquired the district of Zagojskie and Bogucice from
stepfather Oginski 1785 acquired the Order of the White Eagle in
1791 and Oszczeklin Raszawę von Bnińskiego and Parysow von
Drozdowski 1791 the commissar of civil-military at Kosciuszko 1794
from the father -in - law acquired the county of Belinski Sztum
1795 after the division of the country sent by the province as a
member of the Great King of Prussia , he can obtain the release of
prisoners. In 1798 he received the title of Count of Prussia with a
variation of the coat of arms , confirmed in 1844 , which shows
Count Herb Rossyia present Lubienskis : on the edge of the blade
przećwiertowanej fifth golden shield , on which in the silver coat
of arms Pomian . In the first field Junosza Shield, in the second
Pomian , in the third Pobóg , in the fourth comb Szembek . Above
the shield crown Graf , the hand goes armed with a sword. Shield
maintaining two knights in armour, emboldened, kopijach , with
helmets four ostrich feathers blue, white, red and black (Herb.
Królest . Poland.). At a young age because I married a Felix 1775 1
-o v. Theodora Rogaining , wojewodziankę Livonia , with whom he
divorced by mutual consent of 1779 years and then married November
6, 1782 , Tekla Bielinska , pisarzównę the crown , divorced and
first wife married Piotr Szeliga Belinski . They settled in
Szczytniki in Kalisz and Zagościu , then acquired for Szczytniki
Prefecture guzowskim , raised high in these estates farm. Selected
money for Napoleon I -go, the director of the Department of Justice
and the President appointed in the temporary dyrektorjacie general
and Minister of Justice and Foreign Policy of the Duchy of Warsaw,
removed from public affairs in 1814 and died in 1848 his wife Guzów
, poet and dramatic author, born June 6, 1762, brought under the
tutelage of her grandmother, Fr. Barbara Sanguszkowa , ended the
young and well-earned life 1810 years (M. 235 f 604 and 611, 289
184 and 399 f ; Chancellor 44 f 68 , f 79 IV 158 ; 36 f 297 perp
czers ; . . 38. A f 11, f 41 172; . DW 98 f 1241 and 1244 , 100 f
317 , 107 f 686, f 110 1065 , 111 1024 f, f VIII VL 251 and 277 ) .
Mr. _ Felix left three daughters and seven sons. With daughters :
hr . Marja , the wife Maximiliana Skarżyńskiego , died in 1865 ;
Mr. _ Pawełina , wife of Józef Morawski, died in 1883; Mr. _ Rose ,
born. August 10, 1798 in Guzów , married in 1823 Louis Sobański
Kraków, died 1880 years in Warsaw. Of the children: 1 Mr. Francis
Xavier, born. January 5, 1784 in Szczytniki , Captain Guards
Napoleonic officer of the Legion of Honor, married a the first time
1799 years BC. Milkowska Anna, daughter of Michał , granddaughter
of Anna Lubienskis Letowska , by whom he received the son of
Casimir , and after their divorce in 1807 married 2- voto from 1810
with Pawełina Potocki , daughter of Seweryn , whose son by Seweryn
and died in 1826 Guzów widow cross the stars austrjackiego died in
Kraków 1858 A) Hr . Casimir , born. 1801 officer in the Polish army
, only gold cross of military virtue , heir of tumors and
Kazimierza , married in 1833 , in Kraków hr . Marja Krasinska ,
died in 1870 , so that a daughter hr . Emilia per hour . Felix
Sobańskim and Mr. _ Franciszek, b. 1834 Kazimierza heirs who
married in 1859, Fr. Anna Marja Lubomirski , who died in 1891 his
children: hr . Casimir died in 1889 and HR. Leon , born. 1861 the
heir Kazimierza in Kielce, and Orsha and Jerzewa in mohilewskim ,
member of pride, married one the first time v. 1,886 hrs Lubienska
Helena, the daughter of Wladyslaw , who in 1902 Nizzy and 2 -o v.
you died Czapska Leopoldine, daughter of Jerzy and Józefine Mr. _
Thun, was the first wife of Stanislaw's son, who died in 1903, and
a daughter Zofję for Aleksander Russanowskim . B ) Mr. Severyn, b.
1811 died in 1855 , heir Knie and Rudzieńca , married a 1836 hours
. Amelję Jezierska , heiress of Apple , died in 1885 , of whom the
children : a) Hr . Marja, married to Jan Gorski in 1858. b ) Mr.
Wanda married in 1859 for Michał Weissenhoffa . c ) Mr. Wittold
born. 1841 died 1892 Zassowa heir of Moravian Elizabeth , daughter
of Thaddeus , left : Mr. Amelję for Stanislaw Starowiejskim
Biberstein 1890 ; Mr. _ Marg and Mr. _ Zofję the Ursulines; Mr. _
Rose and Mr. Tadeusz , born. 1873 Zasova Erbe , who married in 1896
, the daughter of Marj Popielówną Konstantin, of which : hr .
Wittold born. 1898 h. Tadeusz , born. 1899 hrs Henry, b . 1900 hrs
Alfred , birth. 1903 hrs Marja and hr . Constantine, the birth.
Year 1910. d ) Mr. Casimir , born. 1843 died 1906 Apple heirs , in
Lublin , and after the given sales and emigration , Krakowiec in
Galicia , with Hedwig Roznowski , daughter of Edward , had a son hr
. Alfred , born. 1877 who died 1902 and daughters hr . Wiktorję for
Franciszek Morawski 1892 and HR. Pawełina per hour . Ignatius
Ledóchowskim 1903 n) Mr. Zdzislaw , heir Knees , b . 1845 died 1896
with Hedwig Hausnerównej , Otto 's daughter , left a daughter hr .
Julja , spouse of 1890 in Czestochowa Ignacy Morawski with
Resistive . f ) Mr. Mieczyslav born. 1849 , married in 1882 ,
Marjane Grabinska , daughter of Stanislaus , heiress Psar , the hr
. Jan , b . 1887 hrs. Marja for Anthony Okęckim 1912 and HR.
Stefania . g ) Mr. Theophilus (Bogumil ), married 1872 hours. Jan
Stadnicki of Wielkiejwsi . h ) Mr. Jadwiga , urszulanka . i ) Mr.
Jan , b . in 1854 2 Hr . Tomekasz , b . December 29, 1784 in
Szczytniki , 1806 joined the 1st Horse Guards Regiment light ,
comprehensive command of the wounded Kozietulskim , ready to get to
Sommo Sierra 1808 , took all KAMPANJE until 1814 , was general ,
commander of the Legion of Honor Baron and the French Empire.
Member of the Sejm krasnostawski 1816 Senator Castellan 1826
General License 1831 replaced the Commander-in-Chief. After the
revolution he settled in Warsaw, where he tried together with his
brothers to increase the country's trade and industry, died 1870 ,
married 1805 , Konstanz Ossolinska , née Jablonowska , Kasztelanka
Podlachia , died 1868 , was with her daughter hr . Adela, born.
1806 died in 1896 and HR.
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